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October 13, 2021

Dear Friend:
Thank you so much for your willingness to be Coordinator of the Synod on Synodality at your parish.  Enclosed you will find prayer cards for the October 17, 2021 kickoff Mass for our Diocesan Synod to be distributed at your discretion.
I am enclosing a copy of the Survey in case you want to make copies for those who will not have smartphone access at your parish Listening Session.  I am also including a copy of the table-discussion questions in case the table scribes do not have the use of a laptop computer for electronically entering the ideas expressed at the session into Google Forms.  Feel free to make copies of these also.  Of course, the most efficient method would be to complete the survey and submit the listening session ideas online as it would greatly help us as we analyze the data, as well as make the general comments more accessible to be sent to the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops.
Please know that the Bishop is most appreciative, too, of your willingness to help in this important endeavor for the future of Holy Mother Church.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  New materials are provided weekly on our diocesan website for the synod at:  https://charlestondiocese.org/synod2023/
Yours in Christ Jesus,


Sister Kathleeen Adamski, OSF
Associate Director
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